Subject: Have you sent your thank you note yet?
Have you sent your thank you messages to those state leaders who made the retirement pay tax exemption happen? There are nearly 26,000 retirees and nearly 5,000 SBP annuitants this affects in Arkansas. 

 
We need to thank Governor Hutchinson for his support. This would not have happened had he not made this a centerpiece of his tax legislation for this session. You can send him a thank you note to:

Governor of Arkansas, 500 Woodlane Street, Suite 250 Little Rock, AR 72201
 
We also need to thank all the Senators and Representatives that supported this initiative. I'd particularly like to highlight a few MVPs (click on their email address below to pull up a blank email message):
 
Rep Charlene Fite     charlene.fite@arkansashouse.org
Sen Jane English       jane.english@senate.ar.gov
Sen Jim Hendren       jim.hendren@senate.ar.gov
Sen Jake Files           jake.files@senate.ar.gov
Sen Missy Irvin          missy.irvin@senate.ar.gov
Rep Joe Jett              joe.jett@arkansashouse.org
 
Please send them an email and tell them thank you for their support. If you already wrote the Governor and legislators (to include your own) ... GREAT! Thank you. If you haven’t written them please do so ASAP.  
  
 
